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From: Regina Edwards <regina.edwards@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 21, 2010 6:05 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Cc: regina.edwards@yahoo.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Regina Edwards in magnolia, MA

The CFTC should not change the rules regarding IB's. Forcing an IB to be guaranteed will hurt traders that rely on
an independent perspective to choose their broker platform. this is a valuable service that helps the industry and

traders.

IB's that introduce to futures brokers do not have this restriction. The CFTC expects consistency from the industry
it regulates. It should offer the same consistency in the regulations its proposes.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/




